
School Games National Santa Dash 
 
We are taking part in the School Games National Santa Dash organised 
by Wirral School Games. 
 
We will be joining thousands of other young people across the Country 
who will all be taking part on Friday 10th December.  
Each year group has an allotted time to travel around the school 
playground twice.  Times have been planned so that Year Groups 
across the Country will be running simultaneously 
 
Children can attend school on Friday 10th December wearing 
something Christmassy alongside their school uniform. 
 

We will share images of each year group via our Twitter account. 
 

 


